
LOULE’ WORLD CUP 

LOULE’ CUP INVITATIONAL 

4th – 7th October 2018 

 

The school holidays for our High Performance athletes was something out of the ordinary, our team of 16 athletes, coach 

Dima and Team manager Bec traveled to Portugal for a whirlwind trip to compete at the Loule’ Cup Invitational and Loule’ 

Senior World Cup.  What’s the difference you may ask, well, the Loule’ Cup is a competition where you compete for your 

club, whereas the Loule’ World Cup is a competition where you represent your country.  This was KSTP’s first time at 

either event and we certainly know it won’t be the last! 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FINAL WRAP UP- LOULE' CUP, PORTUGAL 

Well, how do we put into words one of the greatest weeks in KSTP's history to date!!   Not only did our combined results 

far exceed our expectations, but our team had such a great week in beautiful Portugal, making new lifelong friends and 

gaining invaluable experiences both in life and in their sporting careers.   

 

Finals results are:U13 Tumbling: Tamia Fonua 1st, Rylee 

McKeon 6th, Alexsa Kachan 7th, Joshua Blench 4th 

U13 Dmt: Tamia Fonua 1st, Hayley Sepping 3rd, Madison 

Rodd 4th, Rylee McKeon 7th, Joshua Blench 3rd 

13-14 Tumbling: Molly Mamo 2nd, Breanah Cauchi 5th, 

Koralee Catlett 6th, Damon Louwen 5th 

13-14 Dmt: Molly Mamo 1st, Koralee Catlett 4th, Ella 

Hamilton 7th, Damon Louwen 2nd 

Senior DMT: Cheyanna Robinson 7th 

 



FINAL WRAP UP LOULE' WORLD CUP! 

What an experience it was for us all to be part of a Senior 

World Cup.  Jack Hemmings (20) Blake Grainger (19) and 

Ethan McGuinness (17) all represented KSTP and Australia 

very strongly against a field of some of the best tumblers in 

the world.  Just to be standing alongside such athletes, 

athletes they all follow and look up to was amazing for our 

boys so to see them then be competitive, and then see 

both Jack and Ethan in the final, was something else.  

 

The results saw Blake finish in 14th, Ethan in 7th and Jack in a very commendable 4th place.   Congratulations to all 3 boys 

along with their families and of course coach Dima who was the National Tumbling Coach. We are so proud of you 

 

THANK YOU! 

To all our wonderful sponsors we can’t thank you enough for your generosity, as you would expect, a trip such as this has 

many costs associated to it, we are very grateful for your support.  To all the families and everyone back home who were 

following comp at all hours of the night/ morning, thank you for your support.  To our amazing team of coaches and staff 

both with us in Portugal and keeping things running back home, you are the best and well done!   To our judges from 

Portugal who we were so fortunate to get in contact with, you are definitely part of our KSTP family. 
 

Congratulations Team KSTP, we continue to grow and challenge ourselves in all places and ways. You were outstanding, 

we are so proud of you all. Portugal and Loule' Cup....we'll be back! 

 

 

  

 

 


